I’'m writing to strongly encourage you to consider that parents should have the right to
choose what goes into their children’s bodies.not only children, but themselves as well.
For religious, philosophical, any reasons. No vaccine is one size fits all, and they are not
proven safe.

My son stopped talking after his 6 month shots, didn’t make a peep for two years. Not
one sound.

Now he can’t say more than 2 word sentences.

Please consider informing parents of the risks rather than taking away their rights. My
whole world has been turned upside down. My son will have strong developmental
delays for the rest of his life. Please don’t take away any families right to choose. No
parent is anti vaccine, we want SAFE vaccines. Vaccines that have been studied.
Vaccines that won’t developmentally hurt our children.

Please, we need you now more than ever.



